Barry E. Jones
5700 Baltimore Drive
La Mesa, CA 91942
(619) 667-0458

July 26, 1999

Advanced Data Solutions
2605 Hoover, Suite F
National City, CA 91950
(619) 336-1400

Re: Thanks -Data Recovery — Home Computer

Dear Advanced Data Solutions:

I’m sending you this letter to thank you for the fabulous work you performed in
recovering data on my home computer hard drive.

As you know, I was installing an additional hard drive into my home system, as well as a
new operating system ( from Windows 95 to Windows 98) however, when I accessed the
BIOS, I must have chosen the wrong hard drive for my system. When I booted, I lost all
my data on the old hard disk! Eeeeeeecceeck! And my attempts to recover the data was
fruitless!

After talking to the consultants in your office, I was convinced you could at least make an
effort to recover the data. One week later, a member of your office called me and told me
they could recover everything. Wow, was I thrilled!

It’s really good to know that a service like yours is there to help me. You really saved
me! I liked your availability via the web also. It’s quite convenient.

Thanks again for saving my data.

Sincerely,

466!”%937\.&/

Barry E. Jones



